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As a gerontologist, I am reminded every day that our population is older than it's ever 

been before (presently and going forward).  Our current systems are not set up to 

support us as we live longer. 

 

We are ALL aging, and we need to work together and help Oregon build a plan for 

this.  I am behind HB 3497 so that our future is more secure.  California, Colorado, 

and 7 other states have Mutli-Sector Plans for Aging.  It's time for Oregon to step up! 

 

Get this task force started. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Julia Brown 


